
 

 

VHPA would like to extend an invitation to 
Donut Dollies to attend the screening of 

this film! 
Please contact Headquarters for more information 
regarding Donut Dolly Registration: HQ@vhpa.org 

 

Friday, May 27th  Saturday, May 28th 
3:00 PM   10:00 AM 

 
 Q & A session with Donut Dollies and producers 

to follow screening 
 

VHPA has partnered with the 
producers of “The Donut Dollies: A 

Documentary” to bring their story to 
the VHPA 2022 Tampa Reunion. 


